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Virginia Rent and Mortgage Relief
Program (RMRP)

The Virginia Rent and Mortgage Relief Program (RMRP) was recently announced by the
Governor. The program will provide $50 million in federal Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and
Economic Security (CARES) Act funding for households facing eviction or foreclosure due
to COVID-19. RMRP will provide short-term financial assistance on behalf of households
in the form of rent and mortgage payments. For more information please read the
Governor’s announcement and visit the Stay Home Virginia website.

We believe in the power of home to grow thriving communities
across Virginia, and we thank you for being part of our mission
for almost 50 years.
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https://www.governor.virginia.gov/newsroom/all-releases/2020/june/headline-858911-en.html
https://www.stayhomevirginia.com/renters
https://www.facebook.com/VHDAhousing
https://www.linkedin.com/company/vhda
https://www.youtube.com/user/VHDAVideos?feature=watch
https://twitter.com/VHDA
https://www.vhda.com/Pages/Home.aspx
https://www.vhda.com/BusinessPartners/MFDevelopers/Pages/MF-Program-Updates.aspx

